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2 June 2025 

Dear GB News, 
 
We refer to our letter of 1 May 2025 in relation to GB News’ recent promotions of Marks & 
Spencer on your television and radio channels and on your website. 
 
We have not received any response from you. Although we understand you have now 
ceased re-broadcasting the segment on M&S’s spring clothing collection, it is important that 
you explain the circumstances in which that segment was repeatedly broadcast. 
 
In the event that we do not hear from you by 4pm on Monday 9 June 2025, Good Law 
Project and Stop Funding Hate will make their concerns known to the Competition and 
Markets Authority and will share their concerns with their supporters. You should treat this 
letter, and our letter of 1 May 2025, as a right of reply letter in relation to Good Law 
Project’s and Stop Funding Hate’s intended publications. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Good Law Project 
Cc. Marks & Spencer, Enc. Letter of 1 May 2025 
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